
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

Our letter agreement of January 22, 1969 provided for the transfer of
certain clerical classifications represented by Union from the San Leandro office
to Hayward. The letter agreement further provided for the reclassification of
certain persons to Customer Service Clerk in the new Hayward facility.

It is our understanding that two of the employees initially reclassi-
fied to Customer Service Clerk, N. J. Johnson and C. A. Cozzo, had previously
spent considerable time upgraded temporarily to Clerk C while assigned to a
customer phone desk. As a result of the reclassification, they have not been
given recognition for the periods that they were temporarily upgraded to such
work.

The Company proposes an addendum to our letter agreement to provide
that these two clerks be given wage progression consideration for this temporary
upgraded time.

If you are in accord with the foregoing proposal and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of
this letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

By ~,al Relations

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.
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